Memo RECKIVED

DEC 0 5 2023
To:  Oliver C. Chi, City Manager CITY OF IRVINE

From: Larry Agran, Councilmember LA CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE
Date: December 5, 2023

Re: Notification to Orange County Power Authority (OCPA) that the City
intends to withdraw from the agency

Please agendize the above-indicated item for City Council consideration at our
December 12th meeting.

In order to withdraw from OCPA, effective July 1, 2024, official notice of that intent must
be given to OCPA no later than December 31, 2023. Accordingly, | will be offering an
appropriate motion for withdrawal at our December 12" Council Meeting.

cc.  City Council
City Clerk
City Attorney



